
Triple A Covid 
safety policy 
 

We work with vulnerable people, so we need to always 

err on the side of caution. 

If you have had any recent contact with someone who 

has tested positive for covid, please DO NOT enter this 

office or attend Triple-A events for 5 days.  This is to 

allow time for Covid to develop, if you have contracted 

it.   

Under those circumstances, please keep away from 

Triple-A for 5 full days, then complete a Covid test. 

Only come in if that Covid test is negative (= clear). 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support 

 

 

23rd June 2022.  Nick Rosenthal, CEO 


